
DONOHUE’S  LETTER  TO  REP.
JORDAN
This is the article that appeared in the January/February 2024 edition of
Catalyst, our monthly journal. The date that prints out reflects the day
that it was uploaded to our website. For a more accurate date of when the

article was first published, check out the news release, here.
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